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ATTN:  Steve Boe

There are a couple of issues that you may wish to consider in regards to this draft.  First,
I have applied the definition of municipality from s. 82.01 (6), stats.  That subsection
defines a municipality as a city, village, or town.  Please let me know if this is not what
you intend.  Second, I have retained your usage of “an agency of the United States
government” in this draft.  Without more particularized instructions, I do not know if
this description meets your intent.  As currently written this draft would allow the
transfer of a municipal highway to any agency of the United States government, not
just the Bureau of Indian Affairs or other agencies specifically related to American
Indian governance.  Please let me know if you would like any changes.
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